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Brian from High Impact Flix shows how to use a chart from the World Health Organization
to prove to your friends that there are ZERO cases of the flu reported for the year
2020. Obviously, influenza has been re-designated as Covid-19, which was admitted by
Illinois Department of Public Health Director Dr. Ngozi Ezike. One year ago, she said,
“If you were in hospice and had already been given only a few weeks to live, and then
you also were found to have COVID, that would be counted as a COVID death…. Even if you
died of a clear alternate cause but had COVID at the same time, it’s still listed as a
COVID death. So, everyone who’s listed as a COVID death doesn’t mean that was the cause
of death, but they had COVID at the time of the death.” White House Coronavirus Task
Force coordinator Deborah Birx also confirmed on video that COVID-19 cases are being
miscategorized when she said, “…if someone dies with COVID-19, we are counting that as a
COVID-19 death.” [We expect that, after this chart becomes widely circulated, the WHO
suddenly will plug some fictitious numbers into the chart to coverup the crime.] -GEG
Click this link for short video to learn how to access the chart from
the World health Organization:
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https://odysee.com/@HighImpactFlix:ca/FluLiterallyDisappeared:e

Link to plug the dates in and try it yourself: 
https://apps.who.int/flumart/Default?ReportNo=10

World Health Organization — notice that there is ZERO data for influenza for 2020

Illinois Department of Public Health Director Dr. Ngozi Ezike said, said, “If you were
in hospice and had already been given only a few weeks to live, and then you also were
found to have COVID, that would be counted as a COVID death…. Even if you died of a
clear alternate cause but had COVID at the same time, it’s still listed as a COVID
death. So, everyone who’s listed as a COVID death doesn’t mean that was the cause of
death, but they had COVID at the time of the death.”

White House Coronavirus Task Force coordinator Deborah Birx also confirmed on video that
COVID-19 cases are being miscategorized when she said, “…if someone dies with COVID-19,
we are counting that as a COVID-19 death.”
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